
 

           Holtsmere End Infant and Nursery School 

Newsletter  

                                                           Autumn 2 Week 8 2022 

Dear Holtsmere families, 

As we come to the end of another year I would like to thank you all, on behalf of our 

wonderful team and I for all your support and kindness. It is an absolute privilege to 

know and work with your children and I would like to take the opportunity to wish you 

all a restful, healthy and happy Christmas break and all the very best for 2023. 

I realise that the festive period can be a difficult time for many, particularly if you have 

lost loved ones throughout the year, we will be thinking of you.  

 

Just to let you know if you need to contact school over the festive break  the 

head@holtsmereinfants.herts.sch.uk email will be monitored on a daily basis. All other 

email addresses and voicemail messages will not be checked until January 9th.  

 

Take care of yourselves and see you all in 2023.  

 

 

 

Nicola O’Connell  

Headteacher  
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                                   Happy Birthday !!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School returns on Monday 9th January   

Main school 8.40  

Nursery 9 am  

See you all in 2023!  

 
 


